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From: lucas theriault <lucastheriault1@hotmail.com>
To: "amachado@portlandmaine.gov" <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/7/2013 7:45 AM
Subject: 125 Sherwood

Dear Ann
  
I am currently in the process of hiring and architect to draw plans to make 125 sherwood a legal 3 unit.   I 
had a contractor come to give a general price first.  The architect might take a little while to finish his 
sketch, but it is in process!  Now these things alone can be quite expensive.  Actually very as far as I am 
concerned and just wanted to make sure that if I did everything the enforcement officers And fire 
department asked me to do that it should be an easy answer for the ZBA to approve my unit at the public 
hearing.  I already have a couple neighbors that said they would show up to support my cause so its not 
like its the whole neighborhood against me.  Sounds like 1 bad apple.  

Anyway sorry for the delay as I have been waiting to hear from these people as well

Thanks for everything

Lucas


